
Hey Vlad,

Below is the weekly parent bulletin that was sent out yesterday. 

Thank you,

Kari Soma
Digital and Creative Marketing Specialist
kari@cleverwolfdigital.com
(808) 389-1504

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: 'La Salle College Preparatory' via LaSalle CWD <lasalle@cleverwolfdigital.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 5, 2025 at 12:53 PM
Subject: Weekly Parent Bulletin - September 5, 2025
To:  <lasalle@cleverwolfdigital.com>

Hello La Salle Families! Below, you’ll find upcoming events, announcements,
and school news. Throughout the school year, we’ll be sending out regular
updates to keep you informed about the latest happenings at La Salle!  We
also encourage you to follow us on Instagram (@LaSallePasadena),
Facebook, TikTok (@LaSallePasadena), and Twitter (@LaSallePasadena)! If
you have any questions about our weekly bulletins, please email
communications@lasallehs.org. Have a great weekend, Lancers!

Monday, September 8, 2025 - B5 Day

Tuesday, September 9, 2025 - A4 Day- Freshmen Service Day

Wednesday, September 10, 2025 - B6 Day- Freshmen Retreat

Thursday, September 11, 2025 - A1 Day

Friday, September 12, 2025 - B7 Day - Early Dismissal

0 Period              7:30-8:10

Period 7              8:15-9:25

Break                  9:25-9:40

Period 5              9:45-10:55

Break                  10:55-11:05

Period 6              11:10-12:20

Master Calendar, Bell Schedule & Important Dates
Click here to visit our Master Calendar, click here to view our Bell Schedule,
and click here for a list of our 2025-2026 Important Dates.

Athletic Calendar

Click here to visit our Athletic Calendar for all upcoming games & practices.
Be sure to follow @LasalleLancersAthletics on Instagram for the latest
Lancer news, updates, and scores!

2025-2026 Important Dates

Please click here to download the 2025-2026 Important Dates calendar
overview. This calendar notes school holidays, vacation dates, and important
events for the entire year.

College Visits Next Week

Monday-Marquette University, Scripps College, Manhattan University
Tuesday- Chapman University, NYU Shanghai, University of Ottawa
Wednesday- University of Redlands, DigiPen Institute of Technology,
Florida Polytechnic University
Thursday- University of Arizona, Washington University in St. Louis,
Berklee College of Music, University of La Verne, Wake Forest
University
Friday- Chaminade University of Honolulu,  Franklin University
Switzerland, University of Washington (Seattle Campus)
Students may sign-up through Scoir

Join Us for the 29th Annual Lancer Invitational!

La Salle’s 29th Annual Lancer Invitational will be held on Monday, October
13, 2025, at La Cañada Country Club. Enjoy a day of golf, exciting contests,
auction items, and community spirit, all while supporting our students and the
San Miguel Scholarship Program.

Sign up or become a sponsor today by visiting the Lancer Invitational
Registration page. Questions? Please contact the Advancement Team at
advancement@lasallehs.org or (626) 696-4363.

NACAC College Fair on Sept 9th

The annual NACAC College Fair is taking place on Tuesday, September 9th,
at the Pasadena Convention Center from 9 am to 12 pm and 5:30 pm to 8:30
pm. With over 250 colleges in attendance, this is the largest college fair
available in the Southern California region! We encourage families to attend
to speak with college representatives and explore their many options. Click
here for more info and to preregister.

Can’t make it to NACAC on September 9th? No problem! NACAC also offers
virtual college tours, and those dates can be found here.

September 14th
October 19th
November 9th

Parent Association Meeting September 9th

On behalf of the La Salle Parent Association (PA), we wish to welcome back
all our returning families, faculty, and staff for the start of the 2025-2026
school year, and most importantly, we are thrilled to extend an extra special
warm welcome to all the new families, faculty and staff that are joining the
Lancer Family!

The 2025-2026 school year is shaping up to be spectacular and the Parent
Association is looking forward to another fun year of fellowship and service
as we support the activities of our students, faculty, and staff. The Parent
Association will hold 6 general meetings this coming year. We will be offering
the option of attending remotely. Still, we strongly encourage your in-person
attendance, allowing us to meet and come together as a community. Our first
meeting will be held on September 9th in the dining hall. Our program will
begin at 6:00 pm for socializing, break bread, and transition into our formal
program at 6:30 pm and conclude at 7:30 pm.

Our goal as the PA is twofold: to provide an opportunity for community
building and a forum for parent’s education. Most meetings will feature a
guest speaker on an important topic. The general PA meetings take place on
the second Tuesday of the month. Those in attendance get the latest and
most up-to-date information as to what’s happening on campus, in addition to

learning from our guest speakers. The PA meetings also provide a great
opportunity to interact with key members of our faculty and staff in a more
casual setting. In-person attendees will earn 2 service hours for each meeting
attended and will count towards meeting annual household service hour
requirements. Remote attendees will receive 1 service hour for attendance.

This month’s first PA meeting will include the following topics:

Parent Association Presidents’ Welcome and Introduction
Principal’s and President’s Report
Center for Global Initiatives and Cultural Perspectives
Information on upcoming school events
Athletic Boosters and Arts Boosters Welcome and Updates

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/92099174680?
pwd=GwbhgVgRTPAqrClCD0XgxKymdwQsh7.1

Meeting ID: 920 9917 4680

Passcode: 388758

Fall Meeting Dates:

September 09, 2025
October 14, 2025
November 18, 2025

Spring Meeting Dates:

February 10, 2026
March 17, 2026
April 14, 2026

LEARN SERVE LEAD with the Parent Association
Sonia Barajas-Garcia P’26, PA Co-President
Erin Amerine P’27, PA Co-President

The California State University College Fair on Sept 29th

The CSU and our 23 universities are ready to introduce you to the life-
changing possibilities we have to offer! Join us this fall for our free CSU
College Night and take the first step toward your future.

On Monday, September 29, 2025, at 6:00 pm, come to the Pasadena
Convention Center and meet representatives from across the CSU. This
event is free and open to high school and community college students,
returning students, adult learners, and their families. Parents, guardians, and
educators are encouraged to attend and be part of this journey.

At CSU College Night you will:

Meet and connect with representatives from all 23 CSU campuses
Learn how to best prepare for CSU freshman and transfer admissions
Get tips on completing your Cal State Apply application
Discover resources to help pay for college
Take a picture with a CSU mascot or two

Register Here
Pasadena Convention Center

300 E. Green Street, Pasadena, CA 91101
Monday, September 29, 2025 | 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Parking: $15 per vehicle (credit card or contactless only).  We recommend
parking at the Paseo Colorado or another nearby parking lot as they charge
significantly less. Food: Concessions will be available, with additional dining
options nearby

Come discover what’s possible at the CSU—we look forward to welcoming
you!

Bevaris Daily Specials

Please click here for this month’s daily specials.

VERY IMPORTANT: Emergency Information Update

Completing the Emergency Information Update is required each school year.

If you have already completed this form in PowerSchool for Fall 2025,
thank you—no further action is needed.
If the form has not been completed, your student will receive a warning.
Continued failure to complete the form will result in removal from class
and an unexcused absence.

If you are unsure whether your form is complete, please log in to
PowerSchool and select the Emergency Information Update form. If the form
shows a completion date in 2025, you are cleared.  Please contact Mr Hou
(ohou@lasallehs.org) if you have any questions.

Example: A green line does indicate a completed form. However, if the date
shows 2024, it means the form must still be updated for 2025.

Still having trouble logging into PowerSchool?

Please contact Mr Hou (ohou@lasallehs.org) ASAP to gain access and
complete the necessary forms.

Freshmen Retreat & Day of Service

Freshman Service Day – Tuesday, September 9, 2025

Freshman Retreat – Wednesday, September 10, 2025

Please have your student wear jeans or long pants (no sweats) and a La
Salle T-shirt. They will also need to bring a sack lunch. Check in will be in the
gym on both days at 7:30 am.

Transportation will be provided to the Food Bank on Tuesday and students
are dismissed once they return to campus at 12:30pm. Supervision will not
be provided.
On Wednesday students will be walking to the retreat center and be
dismissed at 2:45 pm from campus.

Please reach out to Mrs. Frisina jfrisina@lasallehs.org with any questions.

Center for Cultural Perspectives (program newsletter)
Hi, Lancer families. Are you ready to kick off another great year of global
outreach? Our first visiting group, from the Shanghai Soong Ching Ling
School, will arrive on October 1 for a short but meaningful exchange.

The Center is seeking 10 host families to welcome a visiting student from
October 1–7. Host families will receive 20 hours of La Salle service credit.
You can view the student roster [here]. If you are interested in hosting, please
contact Ms. Sun. Thank you for helping us create such a memorable
experience for our guests!

Be in the Know from Counseling

Our Counseling Department receives a variety of enrichment opportunities
and community resources. To make it easier for our families, we’ve compiled
all the information into one place for easy reference. Please take a look at
these resources, such as employment, volunteer, scholarship, research, or
leadership opportunities, to see which one may be of interest to you. Click
here to view this edition.

ATTN VARSITY ATHLETES:

If you are in need of a letterman jacket please contact Funky Monkey
Designs…ask for John.

They are located at:

301 E. Arrow Hwy

San Dimas, CA, 91773

909-592-2622

GIRLS VOLLEYBALL:

FROSH: (3-3 ; league 1-1)

9/2: La Salle 2 - Pomona Catholic 1
9/4: La Salle 1 - Paraclete 2

JV: (2-5 ; league 1-1)

9/2: La Salle 2 - Pomona Catholic 1
9/4: La Salle 0 - Paraclete 2

VARSITY: (4-5 ; league 1-0)

9/2: La Salle 3 - Pomona Catholic 1
Jadalyn Sherman 24 set assist
Charlie Ramsey 13 kills
Jocelyn Allen 7 kills

9/4: La Salle 3  - Paraclete 2
#10 Cami Beltre 9 kills 3 Aces 19 digs
#1 Stella Tekippe 14 kills
#4 Havanna Pajan 18 digs
#11 Jadelyn Sherman 18 set asst 7 kills
 La Salle Improves to 2-0 in Camino Real League Matches After
Thursday's Five Set Victory at Paraclete - Welcome

Next week home on Monday & Thursday v. Cleveland & St. Genevieve

BOYS WATER POLO: (3-3 ; league 0-0)

9/2: La Salle 13 - Glendale 18
With a half time score of 5-11, the Lancers fought hard and were
able to rack up 8 more goals to end the game with a 5 goal
differential. Senior and captain, Tanner Borowitz, played a stellar
game; scoring 8 goals, 2 assists, 6 steals, 7 exclusions drawn and
1 save.
Scoring 1 goal each were Ryan Chan, Tyson Brown, Eldred Hou,
Miles Hall and Kevin Arredondo.

9/4: La Salle 17 v. Pasadena 10
Leading La Salle forward was senior and captain Tanner Borowitz
with 8 goals, 3 assists and 6 steals. Eldred Hou put away 3 goals,
had 2 assists and 4 steals. Miles Hall, senior and captain, had 2
goals, 1 assist, 7 steals and 2 saves. Kevin Arredondo, Alex Perez
and Valentin Marquez each had 1 goal. Goalie Hunter Cook had 1
goal, 6 saves and 3 assists.
Tanner Borowitz Led La Salle w/Eight Goals, Three Assists & Six
Steals in La Salle's 17-10 Nonleague Victory at Pasadena High
School - Welcome
The Lancers will be competing against Marquez High School of
Huntington Park on Monday. Next weekend they will be competing
in the Thrills-In-The-Hille Water Polo tournament hosted by Chino
Hills High School.

GIRLS TENNIS: (1-1) ; league 0-0)

 

9/2: La Salle v. Marshall - POSTPONED DUE TO HEAT
9/4: La Salle 11 - Duarte 2

The La Salle girls’ tennis team continues to shape its identity in the
early stages of the season, with valuable lessons learned from both
a tough 6–12 loss to Mayfield and a commanding 11–2 win over
Duarte.

Next week matches: 9/9 HOME v. Maranatha

GIRLS GOLF: (1-1 ; league 0-0)

9/2: La Salle 267 - Glendora 259
Your Lancers lost a tough one today against Glendora at Glendora
Country Club, 259-267.  Despite the loss in the heat and humidity,
the Lancers had the top two scores. Leading the way was
sophomore Sarah Tuntundjian with a 41, and senior Samantha Hu
shooting a 45. 

FOOTBALL: (1-1 ; league 0-0)

8/28: La Salle 28 - San Marino 14
READ MORE HERE
Bobby Clougherty, Michael Johnson, Alexandros Darlas, Denzel
Carter all combined for over 200 yards rushing. Drew Ward added
a touchdown pass in the 4th qtr to help solidify the win.
Alex Darlas, Steven Anguiano, Denzel Carter, Drew Ward all had
over 5 solo tackles

2026-2027 Admissions Application is NOW OPEN!

Everything is good, everything magical happens when you apply to La
Salle.✨

Our 2026-2027 admissions application is officially open! Your future is
waiting, and the adventure is yours. Visit lasallehs.org/apply to get started…
because sometimes one application can really change everything.

Studio Art 2: Self-Expression with Chalk

La Salle's Studio Art 2 class recently explored the connection between art
and personal belief through chalk drawings. After viewing William Blake’s
Pity, students reflected on its symbolic imagery and considered how art can
communicate spiritual themes. Each student then created a chalk piece that
represented their own religious identity, drawing from personal experiences
and traditions. The final works were powerful expressions of individuality,
faith, and creative interpretation (Artist Shown: Sophia Ediger 9th grade).
Please visit @lshsvisualart for more of our students' work and visual art
updates.

Below, you’ll find a few resources to help guide and prepare both parents and
students throughout the school year.

Need to Find a Therapist? Care Solace Can Help!

La Salle partners with Care Solace to help our community and their loved
ones find mental health support. This is a free and confidential service that
can quickly find a therapist or other service providers who are matched to
your needs, regardless of circumstances.

Call 888-515-0595. Support is available 24/7/365 in any language
Visit www.caresolace.com/lscp and either search on your own OR click
“Call Now” for assistance

Parent Service Hours

Thank you for checking out Track it Forward, the program that keeps track of
all of our wonderful parent volunteer hours. With students participating in
service-learning and other volunteer projects in our community, our Parent
Association also provides service and volunteer opportunities for parents and
families to get involved both on and off-campus. As a way to manage and
coordinate the plethora of events, projects, and programs that require
volunteers throughout the year, we utilize Track It Forward as a way to log
hours, sign-up for events, and manage your volunteerism. Click here to
register.

Student-Parent Handbook
The La Salle College Preparatory Student-Parent Handbook (the
“Handbook”) is published and shared with members of our school community
each year. The handbook provides important information regarding our
governing policies, student code of conduct, and other guidelines for our
entire school community. We ask that you please review this important
resource and email dean@lasallehs.org if you have any questions.

General Contact Information
Please see the Contact Information sheet for a list of departments and their
emails for any specific questions you may have.

Lancer Armory

The Lancer Armory will be open Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday from
12:00-1:30PM for Lancer gear and basic uniform needs.

Email lancerarmory@lasallehs.org if you have any questions. For the full
scope of Lancer apparel, please visit Kyrie Designs.

Dress Code and Appearance
Please see our dress code and appearance guidelines as posted in our
2025-2026 La Salle Student Handbook: Dress Code and Appearance
Guidelines. For any questions or concerns, please contact the Dean’s Office
at deans@lasallehs.org.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

La Salle High School would like to continue connecting with you via email.  If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact La Salle High School directly.  To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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